	Dear Blazeman Warriors, Friends and Supporters  

About a month ago, on May 27th, the Blais family celebrated Jon's life as we always do by eating one of his favorite foods...ice cream! We also made sure his beloved Aseltine School where he taught, shared the ice cream delights from his favorite ice cream shop...the Mariposa, thanks to Anna and Dick the proprietors and good friends of Jon. Every year the students watch the NBC Ironman 2005 and learn about the teacher that taught in Room 12 for five years, the newer students all wanted to know the significance of the ice cream.
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Ice Cream Day at Aseltine!

The Greater Hartford ¼ Marathon was held on March 30th under sunny skies this yr. to the joy of all participants and volunteers. The Blazeman Foundation for ALS was again the Charity of Record...thank you again Kelly Burns Gallagher! The Blais and Murphy family were in attendance helping where needed...we so appreciate the continued support of this great event! The added bonus to this race is the Easter Egg Hunt for the kids...
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Mark McCarty #179 running with his boys

In April we had two athletes running the Boston Marathon; raising funds for the BMF...we all know what happened that day...a sad day indeed for this country...Thank you Matt Lagor and Kelly Swan Taylor for fundraising!

 

June brought us to Eagleman 70.3 for the 7th year for the Blazeman Spirit Award and Expo...As always race day was hot and this year it was preceded by flooding rains! More on the Blazeman Spirit Award winner Dr. Jeff Galvin below... 

Bob and I want to thank the Columbia Triathlon Association for their continued support to Jon's foundation. The Blazeman race slots go a long way toward funding the ALS tissue procurement program at the University of MD. 

The CTA's invitation to come each year and be part of the expo and award means a great deal to us...

 

We proudly announced our two new research projects in a special research addition recently and we will from time to time keep you all updated on the progress. For those that missed this announcement it is available on our website.

 

Enjoy your summer and races...stay safe and remember as always..."get it on film"

 

  'til next time!

Mary Ann 

Jon's mom


	Honoring Karen Kelly
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 Bob and I received a phone call in May from Debbie Alexander, a friend of Karen's from Georgia telling us that a group of her friends there were planning to race in a local event to honor Karen and raise funds for ALS research. The funds raised were to come to the Blazeman Foundation for ALS where Karen was a past president. Please consider a donation today. As you can see from the pictures and t-shirts below...the athletes honored Karen and had a great time doing so!
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While this was going on Blazeman Warrior, April Harstook created a video and submitted it to Kona Inspired...for a chance to win a slot to Kona this October. April's video gathered a lot of votes and made it to round 2...the two chosen in her group gathered more so now we are all hoping the wild card slot will be April...fingers crossed!!! Here is the link to April's video in honor of Karen and all PALS.

 

We wish for Karen more good days than not and please keep her in your thoughts and prayers.


	Blazeman Spirit Award  

"People do not follow titles, they follow courage.
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If you will just lead them onto the battlefield, they will 
follow you." - Braveheart
This year the committee chose

Dr Jeff Galvin, who also had the honor of wearing #179 at Eagleman. Jeff is a Blazeman Warrior who lost two very dear friends to ALS. Jeff is a relatively new triathlete...a longtime runner who initially swore he would never do a triathlon. He is now totally hooked.

 

Here are some excerpts from the two friends that sent nominating letters to the impartial committee (Bob and I recluse ourselves totally!)
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Jeff was nominated separately by two friends, Cathy Knittel and Matt Heschel. Cathy wrote "My husband Greg died of ALS complications in February 2013. As I look back on it now, he struggled for over eight years. During all of that time, we were joined in our journey by Jeff who was a former student of Greg's. Jeff took time out of his busy days and family life to visit at least twice a week. Jeff takes his medical oath very seriously, and yet, the loving humor peeks through and gives us all that needed respite of a laugh or two. When Greg first went on the vent and trach, Jeff brought over a shirt that said "ALS SUCKS!" It was worn until nearly threadbare."
 
Jeff is Matt's running mentor. Matt wrote "I had come to a cross- road in my life where I needed to make some hard decisions.  One of them was answered by my decision to get in shape and start running.  I consulted with my friend Dr. Jeff, because I knew he was a big runner and had been for some time.  He gave me some great advice on the running, but it was while running with him, that he gave me the best advice.  He told me that running was really about more than me.  He told me it was so much bigger than that.  I had become pretty darned selfish with some of the stuff I was going through in my life - I needed to be.  But it was through talking with him while [image: image16.jpg]‘Blazeman
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running that I was able to move past this selfish stage and make my running 'mean something'. He made me realize that running FOR something was so much more powerful than running AWAY from something."
 
Congratulations Jeff...Blazeman Spirit Award Winner and #179!


	From the Battlefields
Brent Bieshaar, our XTERRA extraordinaire, continues his quest of racing every weekend that I reported on in the last newsletter...take a moment and read his latest race report.      
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Thirty Triathlon Moments that mattered...from the "iron war" to what Jon calls "The War on ALS" 
Bob and I are always happy to read that Jon is included in this great group...
2005: Stricken by Lou Gehrig's disease, Jon Blais fulfills a lifelong dream and finishes Kona in 16:28:56. His accomplishment leads to the creation of the Blazeman Foundation for ALS and the immortalization of his finish-line log roll, practiced by countless age-group athletes as well as pros like Ironman world champions Chrissie Wellington and Leanda Cave.
Read about the other 29 online here. 

 
From Robert Weeks doing Ironman Texas...
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I carried Jon's number to the finish line of the IMTX in 15:53:28.  I never stopped or faltered on the journey (thanks to fine coaching and execution planning).  This was my first ever triathlon and first ever IRONMAN, thanks to my warm-up tri being rained out!  It was a superbly managed event by the IRONMAN team, and we had nearly 100 people rooting me on to the finish (in red camo t-shirts), recognizing my dear friend with ALS - Joseba Landeta.  Jon's spirit was unquestionably with us all the way.
                                                                      
Below and attached you will fine pictures/links to the various media coverage of the event surrounding #179.  I deliver the number back so the next lucky soul can carry it forward once again. Watch the video interview to Rob and Landeta Family and another video of Rob the day before the Ironman
 
From Joe Rooney... we met at Eagleman - we met after your speech at the 70.3 Eagleman last weekend.  
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I wanted to thank you for taking the time to speak with my friends and me. As this is the last week teaching my sophomore classes at Monroe High School in New Jersey, I tell Jon's story and show his video. This has been an ongoing tradition in my classroom for 4 years now; each year, the lesson on his life and the conversation that it sparks in the class has a profound positive impact on my students. More about Joe in our next newsletter! 
 
From Tristan Brown of the Timex Factory Team
 
Okay Factory Team, I am excited to announce that we will officially be selling the Timex Factory Team 30 Lap Watch. And that's not the only exciting part - $5 of every watch sold will be going to the Blazeman Foundation! 
Cost for the "TFT" 30 Lap is $55 + shipping (~$3)
If you would like one, or two, or three of these bad boys, please follow the link to place your order. PLEASE NOTE: We currently only have Mid-Sized (smaller model) watches in stock. We expect to have Full-Size in a few month... Yes, months. There was a mix up in production. The rest of the proceeds will go to create more cool swag for you and help develop the program a bit more. Order yours today online!
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Thanks Timex for thinking of supporting the BMF and ALS!!
 
From Pro Eric Limkemann
Eric won the Rev3 Williamsburg this past week. His hard training paying off. Eric's race report is online ending with, "as always, I'm inspired and motivated by the Blazeman. Be sure to join the War On ALS by clicking on the icon in the upper right corner." Thanks Eric, for remembering. 
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	A Warm Welcome to our newest Warriors!
  

We are pleased to welcome the following newest warriors to our family. Thank you, and everyone else, for all you do to help our mission.  

 

Martin Muldoon
Diane Casselberry
Charlie Brennan
Wen Hong Neoh ("Chris") 
 

A big welcome to you and we hope to see you at a race this year...please visit our ning website and start communicating with other warriors and supporters. 


	A Few Reminders  
 

Check out our estore for some discontinued sale items and our new fleece vests with the foundation logo...great for Fall!

  

Athletes wanting to wear #179 at a WTC race can contact me for the specific WTC team member in charge of numbering for that race. They do require a two month advance requ

est time. If the number goes unrequested for a particular race it will be retired for that year.  

 

To our Blazeman Warriors...your commitment to fundraising is what allows us to continue Jon's mission in funding cutting edge research and promote ALS awareness. If you have not yet started or reached your goal, now is the time to put your commitment in gear. A commitment to the WAR on ALS is more than just wearing the uniform...it [image: image18.jpg]


is working toward finding at minimum an effective treatment followed by a cure... 
 

"Decision must be instant...Commitment must be total"... -blazeman


	Photo Gallery
Thank you so much for sharing your highlights and favorite moments from the 2013 season! But don't stop now! Please keep sending your photos of the many events coming up!
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Andrea Torrico at EM2013
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Colleen Emick #179 Oceanside 
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James Garris and his fire crew  
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Blazeman Warrior,Leanda Cave, Cover of Inside triathlon
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Robert Weeks IM Texas 2013 


